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If Penelty rates are abolished then all workers should have the right to abolish work on
weekends, after all its the extra money we get from these penalties rates that make
working on the weekends less painful, it also helps our families out financially and in
these tough times every cent counts.Politicians have no idea of how tough it really is
?7?7?If this bill is introduced please ensure that pretend Senator Xenophon and his
excessive income does not exceed those of the industries he will have a direct impact

on.
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